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Supervisors of the Checklist  

 

On October 17, 2017 the Supervisors of the Checklist,  Harriet Cady, Gloria Riel, and Diana Allard, met at 

their office to continue updating the Checklist as needed.  

 

We removed 8 voters who are no longer in Deerfield  and added 26 new voters . 

 

Submitted by Diana Allard  


